EMBASSY OF INDIA,
MOSCOW.

14th July, 1959.

My dear Dr. Roerich,

enclose a letter which I received from
Mr. Rahul. This is the letter regarding which
I spoke to you when we met a couple of days ago.
My wife and I arejust back in Moscow after
a delightful month in the Crimea.
I hope you are well.

With kind regards,

Encl: One letter
in original.

Dr. Georges Roerich,

Moscow.




